Mountain Bike Orienteering

 Wharncliffe, Sheffield – 9th July 2011 – Final Details
Directions:

Parking and registration will be at The Old Red Lion, Grenoside, S35 8PR. Food and drink will be on offer throughout the afternoon from their standard menu.
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 (http://www.restaurantgrenoside.co.uk/).

Approaching from the M1 North or South, exit at J36. Follow the A61 towards Sheffield, continuing on the A61 after reaching the roundabout. Continue 3km past the junction with the A629 then turn right at Norfolk Hill. This will take you to Grenoside where you should turn right onto Main Street to find the Old Red Lion Pub (as shown above).

Registration: from 9:30am

Starts: 10:30am-12:30pm

The Start will be roughly 1km from Registration.

Courses:  On 1:10,000 Map
A - M21 – 11.75km

B – W21, MV – 10.2km

C- WV – 8km

D- Kids/Novice tbc

Your bike must visit every control with you!

Entries: Pre Entry by Thursday 7th July at http://www.bmbo.org.uk/calendar/details.php?event_id=167
EOD available – if you think you will require a map but have not pre-entered, please email mdp10Lch@shef.ac.uk, there will be some extra maps printed for use on a first come first served basis.

Terrain  - There will be a mix of terrain with fast riding fire tracks, fast smaller paths, single track and downhill tracks. Riding off the tracks is forbidden! Please stick to the tracks and DON’T go cross country! (I can verify that it is not worth it in most areas).
Several of the paths have been adapted to discourage MTB use – be careful towards path junctions as several have fences with a gap too narrow for handlebars across the end.
Extraction lanes exist throughout the forest – these are not on the map however are clearly unrideable.

In the interest of future events: Last time an event ‘of this type’ was held at Wharncliffe there were several complaints from other forest users. Please respect other forest users and slow down when near walkers and especially those walking dogs. I know it is a race but if we want to obtain permissions in future we need no complaints during this event.

See you on Saturday!

